It is totally unfair to the overseas students. Rule should be apply on only those people
who are wishing to come on student visa in Australia rater than who are already in
Australia on Student Visa or on TR/PR/Bridging visa. Because students spend more than
4 time money on study and if they complete all requirements to become a permanent

resident of Australia then there should be.



